
Cemetery Trustees meeting                    Wednesday, 21 May 2023 
Ambulance Bay, Milford, NH 
 
The Cemetery Trustees: 
 
Mr. Jay Duffy  
Mr. Dan Sadkowski  
Mr. Robert Courage [Alternate & Emeritus] 
Mr. Mike Thornton  [Chair & Secy] 
 
Met at 5 p.m., Milford Ambulance Bay Training Room for the regular monthly 
meeting.  First meeting after April; elections. 
 
Mr. Thornton opened the meeting and called for the Pledge of Allegiance.   
 

• Schedule Quarterly meetings with DPW Director & Cemeteries & /Parks 
Foreman  

• Schedule Quarterly Public Meeting for Public Hearings  
         - build greater community  
            involvement  

• Hold Quarterly working group at a particular Cemetery (train volunteers) 
         - involve the public in work at Milford’s  
            Cemeteries working picnics? 
 
Actions to be accomplished: 

• Make sure of the mechanisms under which the Cemetery Trustees may 
expend monies.   

• Set priorities for next year  
• Water: one spigot is working at West Street  
• Elm Street and North Yard have never had water  
• Mr. Duffy further reported that the old water line at Riverside has been down 

for several years due to leaks.  His work with Mr. Leo Lessard, Director Public 
Works (DPW) & Mr. Chuck Brickley, Parks & Cemeteries Superintendent is 
pending. 

• Is Mr. Leo Lessard to conduct purchase agreements? 
• Do we want or need signs at North Yard, Elm Street, Union & Cherry? 

 
Next meeting is  14 June 2023 at the DPW, 289 South St, Milford, NH at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Call for Agenda Items for next meeting  
 


